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Miss Raison and I are busily teaching our Wang 
West musicians the rituals and routines of the 
music room. We are looking for students to 

know how to play instruments individually and 
with others whilst always being mindful and 

respectful. We are starting off the year with 
‘The Elements of Music’. Students will learn 
about pitch, form, rhythm, meter, duration, 

dynamics, tempo, and timbre. We’re so excited 
to sing, play and grow. 

 


